
Staff Senate December Meeting Report 

 

The Staff Sente met via Teams on December 8, 2020.  Guests who presented included Dr. Jasmine 

Farrier, VP for University Development, Chief Gary Lewis gave an update on campus security and Dr. 

Bendapudi joined us for a semester wrap-up. 

We continued with the necessary changes to our by-laws to create a standing committee to implement 

and monitor staff initiatives in response to the University’s Anti-Racism agenda. 

We heard officer and committee reports: 

Services & Facilities updated on the construction of the new residence halls and pedestrian walkway. 

SHARE reported on their continued efforts on behalf of staff and the awards made in November. 

Staff Morale committee shared the fall 2019 Campus Climate survey and reminded us of the request for 

donations to the Cardinal Food Pantry.  

HRAC reported on the Faculty and Staff Compensation & Total Rewards RFP.  Five vendors have 

responded. 

Here is a link to all Staff Senate Officer and Committee reports for December: MEETINGS — The Staff 

Senate (louisville.edu) 

The Staff Senate does not meet in January.  Our next meeting is February 9, 2021 at 2:30 via TEAMS. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ginger Brown 

A&S 01 Staff Senator 2020-2021 

https://louisville.edu/staffsenate/meetings
https://louisville.edu/staffsenate/meetings

